
OFFICIAL
TOWN OF McCANDLESS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
HEARING

The Town of McCandless has
received  an  application
submitted on behalf of Shabu
Shabu  PA,  LLC,  for  the
intermunicipal  liquor  license
transfer of License No. R-9639
to  a  new  business
establishment,  at  900
Providence  Blvd,  Ste.  200,
Pittsburgh, PA 15237. A public
hearing shall be held for the
purpose  of  receiving
comments  from  interested
individuals residing within the
Town  concerning  the
Applicant's intent to transfer a
liquor  license  into  the
Town. The public hearing has
been scheduled and will  be
held at 7:30 PM on September
25,  2023  before  the
McCandless Town Council in
the Council Chambers of the
Town Hall, 9955 Grubbs Road,
Wexford, PA 15090, with the
regularly  scheduled  Meeting
of the Town Council to follow
immediately thereafter.

Brian O’Malley
Town Manager


